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I absolutely oppose this unfunded legislation, as the financial burden and more 

importantly the negative impact on medical personnel and facilities would be 

monumental!  Law abiding citizens that pay taxes, and pay for health insurance 

should not be turned away because homeless persons are overtaxing the 

systems/facilities. 


